MASON COUNTY
ROAD COMMISSION

Board of Commissioners 510 E. State St., PO Box 247

William Schwass, Chairman Scottville MI 49454-0247

Nicholas Matiash, Vice-Chairman Office: (231) 757-2882 Fax: (231) 757-2662
Douglas Robidoux, Member e-mail: info@masoncountyroads.com

December 8, 2016

Re: 2016-2017 Gravel and Ice Control Sand Bid

Please find enclosed a copy of the gravel bid tabs.

At the regular meeting of the Mason County Road Commission Board of Commissioners, a
motion was made by Matiash seconded by Robidoux upon recommendation of the
Manger/Director to award the bid for gravel to Halliday Sand & Gravel at $5.50 per cubic
yard for gravel in the suppliers yard and $2.82 per cubic yard for ice control sand in the
suppliers pit. Motion carried.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you for bidding.
Regards,

Mason County Road Commission

Mary Samuels
Clerk



